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24 March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The school will be walking to All Saints Parish Church every term, once for Christmas, 

once for Easter and another in the summer. Please sign and return the slip below to 

give permission for your child to attend these events. 

 

Please also let us know if you are available on Friday 31st March 2023. We need your 

help to get us there. We would need your availability between 9am and 11am on the 

Friday to walk with a class to the church, remain at the celebration and walk back 

with the same class. There is no need for you to have a DBS check as you will not be 

left with any children on your own.   

 

If you are available at this time and feel it is something you could do, please return 

the reply slip with your child to their class teacher by Monday 27th March.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Miss Stones 

 

 

I give permission for my child ________________________ to attend all visits to 

Church.  

 

Please tell us whether you are available to walk with us for our Easter celebration.  

 

I ___________________, am available on Friday 31st March to accompany the 

children to the Church and return to school with them.  

 

My child/ children are in class: ___________ 

 

Signed _______________________________     Date ___________ 
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